MAERSK SEALAND

JOHN P. CLANCEY

Dear members of The Koh Tang Beach Club,

It is with great pleasure that I write to you on behalf of all the former Sea/Land Service employees who were in place at the time of the S.S. Mayaguez incident.

We owe you a debt that can never be repaid. Your bravery, heroism, and sacrifice in the mission to rescue the crew and vessel were phenomenal.

Many of us were involved one way or another on that day, all in different parts of the world. It is burned in our memories. There is no way we can thank all of the servicemen who were involved in that operation.

We'd like to wish you, your families and friends a wonderful reunion. Rest assured that you remain in our thoughts and prayers.

God bless all of you during this important time with your buddies.

Our warmest regards,

P Clancev